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BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING
March 19, 2024



1. The meeting was called to order by Board Chair, Arthur Carroll at 5:30 P.M.
  Board members in attendance included: Arthur Carroll and Wendy Dube
      Others in attendance: Town Manager, John Sutherland, Deputy Clerk, Rita Ricciardi and Eagle Lake resident Michael Cole. 
      
2. LACK OF QUORUM
John informed the Board that one Selectman was unavailable and two other Selectmen called
and informed him that they were unable to attend due to illness. With only two Selectmen present, the Board lacked a quorum to conduct business. 
    

3. ADJOURN
      Motion was made by Wendy to adjourn due to a lack of a quorum at 5:45, 2nd by Arthur Carroll. 

      The Board decided to adjourn the meeting and reschedule for Wednesday, March 27, 2024. John will 
      reach out to Board members to see if this creates a conflict. 
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Vote: unanimously in favor
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